
                        

 

Timber Pines Tennis Club 

Annual Membership Renewal 

 

Annual memberships in the Timber Pines Tennis Club run from January 1st thru 

December 31st. As a courtesy, members are granted an extension through the end 

of January. Any members that have not paid their dues by the end of January will 

be removed from our membership roster. That means that your name will be 

removed from our email distribution list and you will not be eligible to participate 

in any club sponsored events. 

If you would like to renew your annual membership or join us for the first time, 

application forms are available on the bulletin board at the Country Club Tennis 

Courts. Please complete the form and place it with a check made out to TPTC in 

the drop box at the CC courts, across from the ice machine under the light 

switches. 

If you are not sure if you have already paid for your 2025 tennis club membership, 

please contact Ralph VanDusen, membership chair to find out. 


